DEVI AHILYA VISHWAVIDYALAYA, INDORE
DAVV/DET2023/02 24/06/2023
NOTICE

This is to notify all Ph.D. Supervisors affiliated to Devi Ahilya University, Indore that the first
scrutiny of their Google form entries for willingness to register candidates under their supervision
for DET- 2023, is completed. List of Supervisors whose Form were found correct as per the
requirement and Notification from ‘University Grant Commission (Minimum Standards and
Procedures for Award of Ph.D. Degree) Regulations, 2022’ is attached. Some of the Supervisors
have discrepancies or shortcomings in their form. These discrepancies or shortcomings are listed
in the ‘Remark’ Column of the attached list. Please send the relevant documents or clarifications
you want to send regarding this, to the Email id davv.phdsupervisor@gmail.com. The last date
to send the email is 28 June 2023.

For understanding the details of the abovementioned ‘Remarks’, please refer to the Gazette of
India, dated 07 November 2022, containing the University Grants Commission Notification —
‘University Grants Commission (Minimum Standards and Procedures for Award of Ph.D. Degree)
Regulations, 2022". This notification is also displayed on the University website under DET 2023
tab:

https://www.dauniv.ac.in/public/frontassets/det2023/0909572 Minimum-Standards-and-
Procedure-for-Award-of-PhD-Degree.pdf

Please remember that the lists displayed are tentative. The final lists will be displayed only after

receiving the clarifications from the Supervisors, and, after verification from the Academic Section
of the University.
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CC:

(i) Hon’ble.Vice Chancellor
(i)  Registrar
(iii)  Deputy Registrar, Academic Section
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